Stanford Undergraduate Pre-vet Club Minutes

Thursday October 26, 2006

Attendance:

13 members

Minutes:

- We started by going around the table with introductions for the newer members (5 people).

- We ate wonderful Chinese food and Dr. B's homemade cookies.

- We listened to a talk by Dr. Tom Trotter, who is one of the senior partners at the Red Bank Veterinary Hospital, which is the largest private referral hospital of its kind in the country.  Dr. Trotter highlighted the importance of management and seeking out business classes during veterinary school.  He spoke of the extensive measures his practice has taken to ensure their patients and clients are comfort, such as pain management and top-of-the-line care, and emphasized how veterinary medicine is a service industry.  He also related some of the skepticism over the ability of this kind of general and referral practice to succeed.  Finally, he ended with a power point show of Red Bank, with its numerous departments and specialty sections.  Then Dr. Trotter took some questions.

